MINUTES OF THE
STATED MEETING
DECEMBER 19,2013

The Stated Meeting of the Borough of Conshohocken Authority was held at the
Authority Building on December 19, 2013 called to order at 6:33 PM by Mr. Felix
Raimondo.

The Meeting was openeg

é:,@"’ t of Silence was held in nffe
>

|

® November

FINANCIAL REPORT:

The vendor bill list was reviewed and discussed by the Board Members.

A motion was made by Ms. Smith and second by Mr. Danek to pay the bills in the
amount of $94,323.51.



ROLL CALL: Mr. Kelly, Ms. Smith, Mr. Danek, Mr. Raimondo
Motion carried 4-0.

The Financial Report was reviewed and discussed with the Board Members.

A motion was made by Mr. Kelly and second by Mr. Danek to approve the Financial
Report.
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Mr. Fred Gerloff reviewed the engineer’s written report.
The Board discussed the status of current projects.

A motion was made by Ms. Smith and second by Mr. Kelly to approve the advertisement
and bidding of the Polymer Chemical Supply Contract.



ROLL CALL: All voted yes. Motion carried 4-0.

A motion was made by Mr. Kelly and second by Mr. Danek to accept the Plant Engineers
Report.

ROLL CALL: All voted yes. Motion carried 4-0.
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The Plant manager 3
property located at 19 E™ il giPCce of clay pipe that

broke loose and got tied up on 108 Om an abandoned lateral. The
line was flushed and the piece of clay pipe was removed.

The sewage backup entered the residents home via a floor drain in the resident's
basement that was illegally attached to the sanitary sewer system. The Authority, prior
to knowledge of cause of the back up, immediately contacted a clean up company and
had them clear up an make safe the homeowner property.



The Solicitor advised the board that the property damage caused by this back up is not the
responsibility of the Authority and he would draft a letter to the Homeowner requesting
information on their homeowners policy so we can submit the invoice for cleanup.

A motion was made by Mr. Kelly and second by Mr. Danek to accept the Plant
Manager’s Report.

ROLL CALL: All voted yes. Motion carried 4-0.




